The East Hampton Arts & Culture Commission is accepting applications from East
Hampton High School Juniors and Seniors for a $200 grant to support an annual East

Hampton High School Capstone Project.
The grant will help support two student's proposed Capstone Project, a multifaceted assignment

that serves as a culminating academic and intellectual experience for students. Capstone projects
may take a wide variety of forms including a long-term investigative project that culminates in a
final product, presentation, or performance.

Applicants for the EHACC Capstone Grant will be invited to present his/her Capstone Project idea
to commission members during an agreed upon commission meeting. Deadline to apply is Feb. 1,
2023.

Applications are available at www.artsforeasthamptonct.org and can be submitted to
arts@easthamptonct.org or can be mailed/dropped off at the Town Manager's Office at the East

Hampton Town Hall.

Name

Address

Email

Are you resident of East Hampton, CT?

Are you a 501(c)3 Organization?

Are you seeking other funding?

Purpose: Briefly state the needs or issues to be addressed with this project/program.

Goals & Objectives: Briefly describe the objectives, how the goals will be achieved, and timeline.

Assessment: How will you know if the project/program is successful?

Awareness: Please describe the manner in which you plan to promote/publicize your project and credit EHAcC for funding support



